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A Message From:

The Rosevine Inn Bed & Breakfast

and Extended Stay Suites
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE:

Dear Friends,

#InThisTogether is an appropriate tagline for the current times. As we
face growing anxiety and concern, we understand safety and security
for family and loved ones is a priority so travel and leisure is
secondary. For those who feel a visit to Tyler is not possible in the
upcoming weeks, we invite you to call us at 903-592-2221 for
changing your reservation to a future date.

For those who must travel during this
fime, rest assured here at The
Rosevine Inn, we are following all
recommended state, health and
government guidelines and the
additional sanitation procedures
have been implemented:




- We have several coftages that are self contained and breakfast can be
brought to you for private dining.

- Our rooms in the Main House can be configured to maintain a private
experience and breakfast will be different times so it is a private experience.

- You are welcome to bring take-out back to the Inn for your other meals, if
necessary.

The duration of this situation is still
unknown, but we are confident
Tyler will weather this 'storm' as she
has many others. Remember, once
you are ready to explore the fun
and history in Tyler, Texas, the
Rosevine Inn Bed & Breakfast
and Extended Stay Suites will be
ready to welcome you as usual.
Together, we will get through this
and together we will become
strong.

All the best to everyone,
Bert & Rebecca

PS - wash your hands, we dol!
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